

September 26, 2022

Via Electronic Mail

Christopher P. Darcy, Undersheriff
Office of the Sheriff
LAS VEGAS METROPOLITAN POLICE DEPARTMENT
400 S. Martin Luther King Boulevard
Las Vegas, NV 89106

RE: STAR Protocol/Qualified Immunity Presentation

Dear Undersheriff Darcy:

It was an absolute pleasure hosting you and Craig Anderson, Esq. for the STAR Protocol/Qualified Immunity event on September 26. The information and data you provided was both timely and relevant. My members found you engaging, forthright, and approachable. And, as you experienced, my team was comfortable asking you questions covering a vast array of topics, some of which were uncomfortable.

Your addressing the importance of officers utilizing de-escalation tactics in these challenging times only adds to the credibility of the LVMPD. Just as paramount, however, was your addressing the vital significance of slowing down events during officer interactions, and how doing so regularly can result in more positive outcomes.

Thank you again for taking the time to engage with the Citizen Review Board. I am looking forward to inviting you to speak at events well into the future.

Very truly yours,

CITIZEN REVIEW BOARD

Julie A. Kraig

Executive Director